
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/14/2014 11:31:13 AM
Subject: FW: H. 4578

From: Ed Schafer [mailto:eschafer@mhisc.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 9:46 AM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: RE: H. 4578

Hey Haley -  great talking to you yesterday! Thanks again for helping to set up a bill signing event for H. 4578.

As you probably remember, Governor Haley put together a Regulatory Reform Task Force to evaluate South 
Carolina's regulatory burdens on businesses and this is one of the task force recommendations that she 
specifically cited on November 15, 2013 as a good example of regulatory clean-up we need. Customers, home- 
sellers, manufacturers and their employees will all benefit from an efficient system for approving modular 
plans.

Since Rep. Bedingfield served on the Regulatory Reform Task Force, House LCI Chairman Sandifer sponsored
H. 4578 and Senate LCI Chairman Alexander sponsored the Senate companion bill, we would recommend 
them to be included in the bill signing event. We would also like to invite some of our members to be a part of 
this event. If you could let me know as far as possible in advance of when the Governor could schedule a bill 
signing event we can help make sure these legislators and our members will attend. Thanks so much for your 
help!

Y'all are the expert on the media end of things, but I was thinking that a news conference would really 
highlight the Governor's initiative and her ability to get pro-business, regulatory reform laws passed fast in the 
General Assembly. She announced the results of the task force only 6 months ago at the SC Chamber of 
Commerce Conference and it is now law. Please let me know if you need anything else from me. Thanks again!

Ed SchaferGovernment AffairsManufactured Housing Institute of South Carolina 1801 Gadsden St.Columbia, SC 29201 eschafer@mhisc.comOffice: 803-771-9046, ext. 2Mobile: 803-707-8956

From: Mottel, Haley [mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:26 PM 
To: eschafer@mhisc.com
Subject: H. 4578

Ed,
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Thank you for speaking with me today about your bill signing request for H.4578. I have provided my contact 
information below. I will be in touch with more information. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Office: (803) 734-0082 
Mobile: (803) 240-1512 
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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